
December 2022

Dear Friends,

We haven’t seen you for years, but we always think of you.  Please do stop by our home if you’re ever 
passing through.

What’s new with you?  What’s new with us?  Would you recognize us?  If you saw us on the bus?

Over the years we’ve gained weight, we’ve lost weight, our hair is growing thin.  Greg has a beard which 
covers up his chin.

Our kids are animals, but you know we live in a barn.  We need to tend to them, so that’s the end of this 
crummy Christmas yarn.




